
Library
...

Love letters
to libraries

Library Lovers’ Day

14 February 2018

alia.org.au/libraryloversday    #libraryloversday.

 earest



14 February is Library Lovers’ Day – a chance 
for Australia’s 8 million library users to show their 
appreciation of these much loved institutions.

And this year, we’ll be publishing love letters to 
libraries from some of our top authors. Would you 
like to add a quote to our collection?

• Complete this card and post it back to us in the 
prepaid, self-addressed envelope

• Scan and email it to media@alia.org.au

More on our website alia.org.au/libraryloversday.

Don’t forget! Photograph your card and 
post it to Twitter or Facebook @ALIANational 
#libraryloversday


